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In case you missed the letter.........Stewartstown Sewer & Water Authority
will put the following rate increase into effect January 1st, 2022.

Water Rates as of January 1, 2022
Flat rate--$25.00 (0-3,000 gallons)
$7.00/1,000 gals(4,000-5,000 gals)
$7.50/1,000 gals (6,000-9,000 gals) $3.50/1,000 gals (6,000-9,000 gals)
$8.00/1,000 gals(10,000 gals & up) $4.00/1,000 gals (10,000 gals & up)
**Please note, this is the first rate increase since 2007!

Sewer Rates as of January 1, 2022
Flat rate—$105.00 (NO increase)
$2.50/1,000 gals(4,000-5,000 gals)

A reminder that Penn Waste cannot accept electronics with regular trash.

York County Solid Waste Authority’s Residential Electronics Recycling Program
is free and open to York County residents ONLY on the following dates and
times:

Monday through Friday from 8am to 4pm
Saturday from 8am to noon

The drop off facility is located at the York County Resource Recovery Center,
2651 Blackbridge Road, York, PA. (717) 845-1066.

Accepted items: computers, monitors, televisions, networking devices, printing
devices, audio and video devices, communication devices, lab and measure-
ment devices, telecommunication devices, power supplies, microwaves, periph-
erals, wire and cabling.

From Eureka Volunteer Fire Company.......

e Please look for the 2022 Donation Drive Request in the mail. Eureka relies
heavily on this fund drive, so please help us help you. We appreciate all of
your support!

e Please remember to put your address on your mailbox and your
house/apartment. This will help first responders locate you in the event of
an emergency. The address should be large enough to be seen at night
and/or during bad weather.

e Please keep snow cleared away from fire hydrants after a snow event. We
ask that the snow be cleared 3’ around the hydrant to allow the Fire
Department quick & easy access in case of an emergency.

e Bingo will resume on March 11th and be held the 2nd Friday of each month.
Doors will open at 5:30p.m.

e Check out www.eureka54.org for other fire-related
information & updates.

Borough Council
Meetings, 7:00p.m.

Monday, January 3rd
Monday, February 7th
Monday, March 7th

Sewer & Water Authority
Meeting, 7:00p.m.

Wednesday, January 19th

Wednesday, February
16th

Wednesday, March 16th
Christmas tree disposal

Your Christmas tree can
be sat out as a large item
with regular trash any
Friday.

Online Bill Pay is available

Goto
www.stewartstown.org,
click on the “Online Bill
Pay Portal” link. You'll
need your account num-
ber & CID number found
on all your Borough bills to
create an account.

While there, you can also
sign up for e-billing to
have your bills emailed to
you—NO more lost bills in
the mail!

An important reminder
from the Sewer & Water
Department...........

Please do NOT flush
wipes claiming to be
“flushable”. They create
time-consuming & costly
problems to our sewer
collection systems!

M0 WIPES

in the
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Winter is coming!! Please be aware of these important Ordinances to keep our town safe! All of these
Ordinances may be read in their entirety on our website, www.stewartstown.org

* 2005-05—Snow Emergency Plan Ordinance

Phase 1 of the Borough’s Snow Emergency Plan prohibits parking on all Borough streets including State
roads once the Snow Emergency is in effect. Police, fire, ambulance & other emergency vehicles are ex-
empt from this restriction. The Ordinance allows for any parked or abandoned vehicle in violation to be
towed to an area selected by the Borough. Al towing & storage charges will be the responsibility of the
vehicle owner.

Phase 2 of the Snow Emergency Plan prohibits parking on all Borough streets including State roads, as
stated above but also prohibits motor vehicles to travel on such streets & roads, excluding all emergency
vehicles.

-2004-02—Snow Removal Ordinance

This Ordinance requires snow & ice to be removed within 24 hours after the cessation of snow, sleet or
freezing rain.

Hopewell Area Recreation & Parks (HARP)—16 College Avenue, will offer the following in the new
year! Call (717)993-2255 or email info@harp-online.org; website--www.harp-online.org

e .Mommy & Me Play Dates- For ages 2-5 years of age, every Tuesday from January 25th -April 5th from
10am-12pm at the HARP Gymnasium. Registration will be open starting in the new year for this
program. Pre-register the whole family for $45(HARP Service Area) or $50(Outside HARP Service Area)
for all 11 sessions. Drop-in rate is $5(HARP Service Area) and $1 for each addition toddler or $6
(Outside HARP Service Area) and $2 for each addition toddler. We are currently accepting donations of
gently used preschool sports and play equipment for this program. Please contact us via email or phone
if you are interested in donating something.

e Pre-School Hoopers teaches the fundamentals of basketball such as dribbling, shooting, passing and
other exciting skills! More importantly each child will work on life skills such as listening and following
direction. This is an engaging children’s program for ages 3-6 years of age that is geared toward positive-
ly impacting your child’s life through the game of basketball. We encourage parent participation in this
program especially for those experiencing organized sport instruction for the first time, as it will help your
child to feel comfortable in this unknown environment. Please be aware that we only have 10 spots
available in each session, registration will open at the beginning of the new year on our website. If you
have any questions feel free to email or call.

Monday session from 6:00pm to 6:40pm at the HARP indoor gymnasium. Dates: January 31, February
7,14, 21 and 28. Fee: $60 HARP Resident & $65 Non-HARP Resident. Fee includes a mini basket
ball the child will use each week and then take home to continue working on their skills once they
have completed the program. Promotionchoice.com

Wednesday session from 10:00am to 10:40am at the HARP indoor gymnasium. Dates: February 2, 9,
16, 23 and March 2. Fee: $60 HARP Resident & $65 Non-HARP Resident. Fee includes a mini
basketball the child will use each week and then take home to continue working on their skills once
they have completed the program.

* Afterschool Dodgeball Program- We will play different versions of dodgeball each week. Program will
be held Wednesday afternoons in February 2022 and will be for ages 6-8 from 4pm-5pm and ages 9-12
from 5pm-6pm at the HARP Gymnasium. Registration fee for all 4 sessions is $30 per child and offers a
$5 sibling discount. Drop in fee of $10 per session for those that are not pre-registered. Parents must
pick up and drop off all participants. A late pick up fee of $1 per minute will be charges for any child not
picked up prior to five minutes after the program's schedule end time. Registration will open at the
beginning of the new year on our website. If you have any
questions feel free to email or call us.




